
 

      BRIGHT FUTURE SCHOOL 
                 School Notice 
                Class: Sr.kg to Std.VIII 

No.:2021-22/008                                                                                               Date: 13-04-2022 

 

Dear Parents and Students, 
The School will remain closed for summer break from 14/04/2022. Kindly refer the 

school notices regularly for school re-opening schedule and other important 
announcements. 

 

Note: School office will remain functional between Monday to Saturday till 15-05-2022. 

          Time: 10.00am to 2.00pm 

 

 
 


